
.1rs. Zabelle Karagheusian 
88 Central Park West 
New York, New York 10023 

Dear Mrs. Karagheusian: 

December 28, 1970 

We gratefully acknowledge your most generous donation 
of $15,000 made to the Diocese of the Armenian Churc1 for the 
Holy Cross Seminary. Receipt No. 11341 is enclosed. 

As Miss Karagheusian indicated at the A.G.B.U. 
luncheon, the check was received today and deposited immediately. 

encl/ 

Please accept our most heartfelt thanks. 

Sincerely, 

.Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


